
 

  

 

 

  

 
Date: 29th October 2020 
Enquiries to: 
hrservices@camden.gov.uk 
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Organisation Development 
 
HR Services 
London Borough of Camden 
10th Floor 
5 Pancras Square 
London N1C 4AG 
 
Tel  020-7974 6655 
E-mail: hrservices@camden.gov.uk 

To whom it may concern,   

Exemption from the ‘Rule of Six’ Government Guidance 

I write as the Executive Director of Supporting People and Deputy Chief Executive to notify you that 
the bearer of this letter is undertaking authorised local authority work supporting vulnerable people, 
which is exempted from the Government Guidance that limits the number of people able to meet to 
6 or less. They have been advised by me to present this letter to you, alongside their branded Council 
ID Badge, as proof of their status and of the exemption for the work they are carrying out.  

Please can you allow this employee to continue to meet with this group to enable them to carry out 
local authority authorised work.  

I hope this is sufficient information for you to make these arrangements but you can also contact 020 
7974 6655 or email hrservices@camden.gov.uk if you wish to receive additional confirmation of the 
contents of this letter. Please be mindful that this email address could quickly get inundated with 
requests.   

The Council and I thank you for your assistance in supporting our local efforts to ensure the critical 
services our communities rely are maintained during the COVID-19 crisis.   

Yours faithfully 

 

Martin Pratt  
Executive Director 
Supporting People 
and Deputy Chief Executive  
London Borough of Camden 



 

  

 

 

 
 


